
Holly Grove School Newsletter 

17th October 2022 

 
www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk   /   www.facebook.com/HollyGroveSchool 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

We hope you had a great weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wear it Pink Day 

 
.We will be celebrating Harvest Day on Friday 21st October and creating Harvest Day boxes 

in classes. We would be extremely grateful if you could donate any tins of food, toiletries or 

essential items into school to help us create our Harvest Day boxes. These boxes will then be 

given to a local charity in need.  

We thank you for your generosity.  

On Friday 21st October 2021 Holly Grove School is taking part in ‘Wear it Pink Day’ to raise money and 

awareness for Breast Cancer research. 

We are asking all children and staff to come to school wearing pink or non-uniform in exchange 

for a suggested donation of £1 for this amazing charity. 

Thank you for your support. 

I was invited into Holly Grove by Libby to take part in the whole school celebra-

tions for Diwali. 

What a day! What a pleasure! 

All classes were engaged in lots of different activities - creating rangoli patterns,  

exploring and creating patterns in coloured rice, listening and dancing to traditional  

Hindu music, learning about what Diwali means and its significance in the Hindu religion, 

and many more activities. 

The day culminated in a colour run and oh my goodness did the pupils and staff enjoy this-      

I have never seen such joy at being allowed to get so messy!!!! 

I had the task of picking a winning rangoli design in every class - it was so difficult as all the  

pupils had tried so hard. 

I was overwhelmed by the whole experience and am so happy to have been part of 

such a joyful day. 

Well done everybody!!!! 

Nicola 

Chair of Governors 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

  

Holly Grove Heroes 

 

 

 

 

You can view our school policies on the website: 

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk    

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 Children - Henry and Szymon 

Aisling’s Class - Amna 

Samantha’s Class – Freya 

Laura’s Class – Alice 

Libby’s Class– Blake 

Rebecca’s Class - Joshua 

Danielle’s Class - Fiaz 

Julie’s Class – Charlie 

 Connor’s Class - Sulayman 

Courtney’s Class - Stanley 

          Alex’s Class - Szymon 

 

Nasal Flu Injections

Tuesday 18th October-  Nibble and Natter 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your 

child's online safety at home, please don’t hesitate to    

contact school. You will be directed to someone who      

can support you. 

Friday 21st  October-  Harvest Festival 

Wear it Pink Day 

Closure after school / Half Term 

Monday 31st  October-  School Re opens 

Outdoor Classroom Day 

Family Forum 

Thursday 3rd November-  

Friday 4th November -  

Tuesday 8th November-  

Friday 11th November-  

Monday 14th November- 

Guru Nanak celebration 

Remembrance Day 

Friendship Week 

Odd Socks Day 

 

A huge well done to Stanley 

for tolerating and tasting new 

foods. A huge achievement! 

We are so proud of you     

Stanley! 

We had a very exciting day last week, 

when Dave Godfrey visited school.    

We all joined in with lots of fun Maths 

games, songs and activities.             

We all had an amazing time 



 

 

. We are going to be putting 2 different 

Makaton signs every week onto the   

newsletter. These are our School Signs of 

the Week and your child will be practising 

these during the week in class. These will 

give you the opportunity to practise    

different signs with your child at home. 

You can   

contact 

school if you 

need any 

support    

using      

Makaton at 

home. 

 

If you shop in any of the following Tescos: 

Burnley Extra 

Reedley Burnley Express 

Brunshaw Burnley Express 

Padiham Superstore 

Make sure you pick up the blue tokens and vote for the      

Georgia Fourie Butterfly Fund and help support Merry Berries 

our after school club. 

Thanks for your vote. 

Send us some pictures of your child voting for us!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that we are in the vote for the Asda tokens as 

well and we are all online. You can go to                                 

asda.com/green-tokens select Burnley and vote for us  

 
 

We still have a few numbers left on our 100 

club lottery. If you would like to join its 

£24 for a years membership.   Deadline is 

the end of the month.  

 

 





 


